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Governor Vacancy 

We have a parent vacancy on our nursery governing 

body. If you are interested, please call into the office for a nomination 

form and further information or see Mrs Simon. Nominations can be 

made up to and including Friday 10th May. After this date if there are 

more than two nominations there will be a parental ballot. 

 
 

Parking 

We have had a complaint from a local resident on Black 

Road that parents are regularly parking in the car park for the residents of 

the bungalows, obstructing the dropped kerb which allows them 

wheelchair access to their cars or ambulance. They would very much 

appreciate your help with this matter.  

_________________________________________________________________ 

Living Eggs 

On Tuesday we are receiving some eggs that we will keep in nursery for 

two weeks. As they hatch out, the children will be learning about life 

cycles, growth and development. It also helps them develop caring 

and nurturing skills. The chicks will then be rehomed in free range farms. 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 Sunny Weather  

On sunny days please apply suncream before your child comes to 

nursery. For those children who are with us all day (accessing a 30 hour 

place), we will apply our nursery sun cream at lunch time. We use Ambre 

Solaire Factor 50 Sensitive. Please could each 30 hour child contribute £1 

(in an envelope in their book bag) towards the cost of this.  

We have our own sun caps which children wear outside on sunny days. 

 

Diary Dates 

May 

Monday 6th May                       

(closure due to bank holiday) 

Thursday 23rd May 

Closure due to nursery being 

used for Euro elections (to be 

confirmed) 

Friday 24th May 

Last day of half term 

June 

Monday 3rd June  

Nursery re-opens 

July 

Friday 19th July 

Last day of term 

 

 
Wraparound Sessions 

 

If your N2 child is accessing 

a morning or afternoon 

place and you would like 

them to have the full day 

experience before they start 

school, additional sessions 

(up to 3 hours) are available 

to purchase for a cost of £15 

per session. They will need to 

bring a packed lunch. 

Please ask in the office for 

availability.  
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